
 
 

January 22, 2019 
 
Subject: UAA – Term Security Camera Install and Data Cable Install Services  
  RFP No. 19-03 
 
Good Afternoon: 
 
The University's selection process for the UAA – Term Security Camera Install and Data Cable Install 
Services has been completed.   I have approved the Selection committee's recommendations. 
 
The Firm that will receive a “Notice of Intent to Award” for UAA – Term Security Camera Install and 
Data Cable Install Services is: 
 
Sherman Technologies 
 
We thank you for your interest in this project.  We appreciate the time, energy and thought you put into 
your proposals.  We invite your firm to participate in future University of Alaska projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Chris McConnell 
Director 
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